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Meeting Minutes
February 16,2022

The North Florida Chapter of ASSP held its February 2022 meeting on February 16, 2022 at the
Northeast Florida Safety Council located at 1725 Art Museum Drive. t,unch was served at
1 l;30 during networking time. Dan Hempsall, President, called the meeting to order aI 12:01
pm, began with the pledge of Allegiance with l8 members and guests present and virtual. Dan
welcomed everyone to the meeting and had all in person attendees introduce themselves.

1. Treasurer report -Dan Hempsall:
a. Approximately $6,887 total balance.

2. Membership report - Dan Hempsall:
a. Approximately 252 active members.

3. Old Business:
a. None

4. New Business:
a. Dan mentioned that we have stength to have a second delegate and as we are

in the middle of a term of office, Phil Baker was interested and Dan would
like to appoinf Phil to serve as the 2nd delegate. Steve Kimball present
informed he would be willing to be the delegate. Dan was going to talk with
Phil as would probably need to hold a vote.

b. Paul Thomas spoke on the house of delegates votes to approve motions I on
the sale of the current ASSP building and lease a space and 2 the
reconstruction of the ASSP governance.

Dan introduced our virtual speaker/presenter Tyler Nolen, LEpC speaking on Florida
SERC, EPCRA documents, reporting requirements that employers need to submit by
March I't each year and how to comply.

With no further business, Dan thanked Tyler Nolen. and all the attendees both in person and
virtual, and the meeting was adjourned at 12:50 pm. The next meeting will be on March 16,
2022 at the NEFSC joint meeting with FCMA for the Annual OSHA update presented by
Jeffrey Romeo, Acting Area Director.
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